
9/7/21

Dear Sir

I have seen the sign up for a new application for an adult gaming centre licence at 574 High 
Road and want to object to it and ask the council not to agree to it.

The shopping area has problems from groups gathering in the day and evening. They drink 
in groups and cause disorder. It happens all the way down the High Road.

This will only attract more young men and more disorder. It puts off regular shoppers for 
shopkeepers in Wembley.

This should be turned down because it will cause problems and put off our regular 
customers.

Please refuse it.

To Regulatory Services (Licensing), Brent Civic Centre, 

Engineers Way, Wembley, HA9 OFJ
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We authorise Knights solicitors of Two St Peter's Square, Manchester M2 3AA to represent us in 

objecting to the application for a Gambling Act licence by Chongie Entertainment Ltd at 574 High 

Road Wembley.

We acknowledge that we will not be responsible for that firms fees or any other costs arising.


